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RS provides FAQS on energy elficient home
Improvements and residential clean energy property
Credits

The IRS today released “frequently asked questions” (FAQs) [PDF 357 KB] regarding energy efficient home
improvements and residential clean energy property credits, which were amended by H.R. 5376 (commonly
called the “Inflation Reduction Act of 2022” (IRA)).

According to the accompanying IRS release—]R-2022-225 (December 22, 2022)—the FAQs provide details on the
IRA’s changes to these tax credits, information on eligible expenditures, and provide examples of how the credit
limitations work.

The FAQs specifically state that because they have not been published in the Internal Revenue Bulletin, they will
not be relied on or used by the IRS to resolve a case. Similarly, if an FAQ turns out to be an inaccurate statement
of the law as applied to a particular taxpayer’s case, the law will control the taxpayer’s tax liability. Nonetheless,
a taxpayer who reasonably and in good faith relies on these FAQs will not be subject to a penalty that provides a
reasonable cause standard for relief, including a negligence penalty or other accuracy-related penalty, to the
extent that reliance results in an underpayment of tax.
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of
Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader s knowledge on the matters
addressed therein, and is not intended to address the circumstances of any particular individual or entity. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely information, there can be
no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be accurate in the future. No one should act on such information without appropriate
professional advice after a thorough examination of the particular situation.
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Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG s Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services Group at + 1
202.533.4366, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.

To ribe from T lash-United States, reply to Washington National Tax.
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